
 

 
 

York Harbour Changes Directors 
 
Vancouver, B.C, – June 4th, 2024 – York Harbour Metals Inc. (TSXV: YORK, OTCQB: YORKF, FSE: 
5DE0) ("York Harbour" or the "Company") is pleased to announce that its President and CEO, Blair 
Naughty has been appointed a director filling the vacancy created by the resignation of Mr. Doug 
Blanchflower earlier this year on January 22, 2024.  In addition, Mr. Andrew Lee has resigned as a 
director and Mr. Richard Macey has been appointed in his stead.  The Board welcomes Mr. Macey as 
a new member and thanks Mr. Lee for his constant dedication and service to the Company wishing 
him all the best for the future.  
 
The existing Board, including Chairman Michael Williams, CEO and President, Blair Naughty and 
Directors, Rich Macey, Bruce Durham, Roger Baer, and Leo Power, remains committed to ensuring a 
seamless transition and ongoing stability. 
 
York Harbour Metals reaffirms its commitment to the responsible advancement of its projects, with 
a strong focus on sustainability, community engagement, and shareholder value creation. 
 
On Behalf of The Board of Directors, 
 
Blair Naughty 
President, CEO & Director 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Telephone: +1-604-346-7613| Email: info@yorkharbourmetals.com   
Website:  www.yorkharbourmetals.com 
Address: 3012 Murray Street, Port Moody, BC, Canada V3H 1X2 
 
The TSX Venture Exchange has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy 

of this release. 
 
Forward-Looking Information 
This news release may contain “forward-looking information” and “forward-looking statements” within the 
meaning of applicable Canadian securities legislation. All information contained herein that is not historical in 
nature may constitute forward-looking information. Forward-looking statements herein include but are not 
limited to statements relating to the prospects for development of the Company's mineral properties, and are 

http://www.yorkharbourmetals.com/


necessarily based upon a number of assumptions that, while considered reasonable by management, are 
inherently subject to business, market and economic risks, uncertainties and contingencies that may cause 
actual results, performance or achievements to be materially different from those expressed or implied by 
forward looking statements. Except as required by law, the Company disclaims any obligation to update or 
revise any forward-looking statements. Readers are cautioned not to put undue reliance on these forward-
looking statements. 
 


